Library Committee update:

Me with Jerry Wilson - head of IT on September 22nd, and his staff.  We went over the various methods of making two pods "quite zones" where students can work free of the noisy distractions of social media.  We have also decided that the Library Committee will devise and vote upon some questions students will have when completing their session on a quiet zone pod.  We mentioned all of this today at the Library committee meeting and will devise questions and then vote upon them in the next month or so.  At the end of the semester we should have a prototype pod to test.

We are also presenting to IT a marketing strategy to educate students regarding teh two quiet zone pods and how these will be for them when they need to find a place to work that is quiet.

Sincerely
Rory Lewis
